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SUDAN PRE-KINDERGARTEN RECRUITMENT

On-line recruitment for all 2020-2021 Sudan Elementary Pre-Kindergarten students will be available beginning Wednesday, April 15th.  To be eligible, a student must be four years old on, or before, September 1, 2020.  
The application is a simple process that can be accessed through a link on any electronic device.  Upon completing an application, an email is sent to the Head Start Family Support Worker notifying them that an application has been completed.  The parent will also receive an email confirming an application was submitted. 

For more information please call 806-227-2431 ext 129.  

https://www.childplus.net/apply/en-us/F0791C598BCF67078DF79BB02D1E3CEF/0F19AE13CEA4EE7CF69FC1FA639D0ADD - Application in English

 

 

https://www.childplus.net/apply/es/F0791C598BCF67078DF79BB02D1E3CEF/0F19AE13CEA4EE7CF69FC1FA639D0ADD - Application in Spanish

